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Minister: Curtis Wubbena 
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Sunday, February 10
 Attendance: Worship-36,

Bible class-22.
Contribution-$782.00. 

Welcome Home to   

	 Alpine church of Christ 

February 17, 2019 

Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.

A version of “Ask and ye will receive”
Last Sunday evening Nicholas asked his grandpa, “When are we going 
to have another singing night?” Glen Dale responded with, “Ask Curtis.” 
Nicholas did, and the rest is now history.  

Come read about the conversion of 
Wissam on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. 
Last Wednesday night, after Bible study, 
several of us participated in a shared reading 
of Wissam’s conversion. It took place in the 
home of Curtis and Carol (404 E. Sul Ross or 
right next door to the church building). We 
had a light meal and read I Am An Arab and 
I Am A Christian. We will continue this 
activity each Wednesday night until we finish 
the book. We end promptly at 7:30 so 
families can get night time routines 
accomplished.

Are you 
inviting your 
friends and 
neighbors to 
our April 27 

Gospel 
Meeting?

Ladies Bible class 
resumes this 
Tuesday at 11 a.m. 
and 6 p.m. See 
Carol for more 
details.



17
Sunday
Pot luck 

luncheon
No evening 
assembly.

18
Monday

19
Tuesday
Ladies’ 

Bible study
11 a.m. and 
6:00 p.m.

18
Wednesday

Bible study @ 
5:30 p.m.
Shared 

reading to 
follow

19
Thursday

20
Friday

Game night 
at 6 p.m.

21
Saturday

February 17-21

No birthdays, and no anniversaries this week. Be sure to check the 
website for a complete listing of February birthdays and anniversaries. 
Sunday, January 17 
9:45 a.m. Our third lesson of February, 2019 is focused on the second 
chapter of John. We look at the role of miracles in preparing the world 
for God. Join us each Sunday morning at 9:45 a.m. 
No book study today. Our book study will continue next week 
featuring Muscle and a Shovel. We meet at 5:20 p.m. in the 
annex. 
Wednesday, February 18 at 5:30 p.m. in the annex 
We continue our study of the period between Malachi and the coming 
of Christ. Our focus is on Jewish sects and Apocalyptic books. Light 
meal and shared reading at 6:30 at Carol and Curt’s home. We are 
reading I Am an Arab and I Am a Christian. 
Friday, February 20 
Don’t forget game night. It begins at 6 p.m. with food, games, and 
fellowship until you have to leave. Come enjoy yourself! 

Want to receive an online version of 
the weekly Alpine church bulletin?

Cherry Jones has placed a sign up 
sheet in the foyer. If you would like to 
receive an online version of the bulletin, 
just place your name and email address 
on the sheet and she will make sure you 
receive a copy of the bulletin. Another 
option is to go to our website address 
(alpinechurchtx.org), click on bulletins, 
and you will have access to a month of 
our bulletins.

GREAT attendance last Sunday evening!
Last Sunday evening we had a special treat. Various men of the 
congregation took turns leading singing. Russ, Mark, James, 
Charles, Glen Dale, Joe, and Nicholas all participated. It is really 
inspiring to have so many song leading options in a congregation 
of 35. We’ll try this again in two weeks (our last Sunday of the 
month had been our regular singing night. We will get back in the 
swing of things. Thank you Nicholas!
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